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Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted that you have chosen to send your child to Snettisham Primary School and look forward to 
welcoming you and your child to our school in the near future! We hope that you are looking forward to 
September, even if things are a bit tricky at the moment! We will do our very best to make you and your child 
feel secure and valued and ready for the start of the new school year. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the present situation we cannot carry out our normal transition arrangements. We are 
working on making the transition process as helpful and informative as we can during these difficult times. As 
we do not know yet when we will be fully returning to school we have arranged some things which are 
explained below for you to ensure we give you as much information as possible.  
 

 Attached to this email you will find a presentation booklet that will hopefully answer lots of questions 
you may have and allow you to prepare for your child starting in Reception in September. If you have 
any questions after looking over this presentation, then please do not hesitate to contact the office (at 
the top of this letter) or on Class Dojo (information attached) and we will try to get back to you as 
soon as possible.  

 Also included in this email is a ‘My New School’ booklet which includes pictures of our school, our 
classroom and staff. This booklet is for you to share with your child so they can become familiar with 
their new environment for September. If we return to school before September we will be in touch to 
arrange a transition day for your child to spend the day in school with us and I will also spend time 
visiting them in their pre-school setting.  

 We have a pack of information that will be hand delivered to your address. This pack contains many 
important forms that we would ask you to please fill out and return to school once we are open again. 
If your current address is different to that on your school application, please reply to this email to let 
us know so we can get the pack to you.  

 Also attached is your unique code to sign up to ‘Class Dojo’. This is a free app that we use across the 
school. This is where you will be linked with your child’s class page and also the whole school page. 
We use this a lot for sending out information, sharing our learning etc. It will be a way for us to share 
some things with you if we are unable to fully return to school before September.  

 It may be possible that we can offer some ‘open sessions’ for you to individually come and look 
around the school with your child. I will be in touch via email if it is possible for us to do so before 
September.  

 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if there is anything I can help with. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Jo Moore 
Willow Class Teacher 
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